November 20, 2022

A MESSAGE FROM MAYOR ANNETTE IAFALLO - UPDATE RE: STATE
OF EMERGENCY, TRAVEL BAN, SNOW REMOVAL & GARBAGE PICKUP

Lackawanna remains in a state of emergency with a travel ban in place
except for essential works and first responders.

Our DPW crews are continuing to work around the clock to keep main
roads clear and begin opening secondary and side roads and dead-ends
in ALL wards. Please continue to follow alternate parking rules and if
available, park vehicles in your driveway.

With the travel ban continuing, Lackawanna City Hall and Senior Center
will be closed tomorrow, Monday, November 21st.

And garbage pickup for tomorrow Monday, November 21st is also
cancelled. Please do not put any trash or recycling to the curb.

Garbage pickup will be evaluated each day based on the progress of
snow removal efforts. | will send robo call updates daily on the status of
garbage pickup until we are back to our normal routine.

| thank you for your continued patience and cooperation. This storm has
been an incredible challenge for everyone and know we’re doing our
best to serve all people in Lackawanna as quickly as possible.

Please stay safe and stay home.

Annette



